
Monthly Services: 

Relocation Packets                         3 

Member Services                   10        

Miscellaneous                               12            

Info. Materials                   11 

Member Referrals                         38*        

(*Also see web directory count) 

Tourism       4                        

Chamber Event Inquiries              78                  

Website Hits                             1,437   

Pageviews: 

     Events Calendar                    175 
     * Member Directory                  54    
     Newcomers Page                  10 
     Newsletter Page                       52 

 

Spoonbread Festival                    

     Website Hits:                         508           
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  May Has Come and Gone and June has Arrived 

  

Scenes from State of 
the County Address 

 

Ribbon Cuttings at 
Thrive Studios and 
Leeds Jewelry 

 

June Chamber Coffee  
& Networking Meeting 
Sponsored & Hosted by  
Hospice Care Plus 

 

Golf Scramble  
Sponsorship and Team  
Registration Forms 

 

  Scenes from Chamber 
Coffee & Networking 
Meeting at Halcombôs 
Knob Bed & Breakfast 

 

June Membership 
Meeting Sponsored by 
Kentucky Guild of  
Artists & Craftsmen 

 

Spoonbread Festival  
Vendor Application &  
Sponsorship Form 

 

 Advertise in our 
Monthly Newsletter 

 

Join a Committee 

Jeannette  

Jeannette Rowlett, President  
Berea Chamber of Commerce 
859-248-2505 or jgrowlett@roadrunner.com   

If you did not attend the State of the County Address, in Richmond 
on May17th, you missed some great speeches, hospitality, and a 
great meal.   
 

I want to address what I see as a problem.  For the past 3 Chamber 
Board meetings, we have not had very many board members attend.  
Some members of our 24 member board have not attended meet-
ings this year and according to our by-laws, if you miss 4 in a year, 
you could be asked to step down and let someone who can attend 
meetings fill out your term.  You will be contacted to see if you are 
going to fulfill your board duties or ask to have someone fill out your 
position on the Chamber Board.  It is very hard to have meetings 
when more than half is not in attendance.  Our organization is im-
portant to our City of Berea and should not be taken lightly.  I know 

 

Join us for the 27th Annual 
Berea Chamber Golf Scramble 

Friday, June 7, 2019 

that we all have to do things that cause us not to be able to attend or to work around it on your calendar, 
then maybe it is time to let someone who has the time and wants to serve take your seat. 
 
Rebecca will be sending board members an email that will contain all our board meetings for the year and 
also our membership meetings, which are also very important to our successful organization.   
 
Another item that concerns me is, if you pay for your membership in January, February, March, April or 
May and have not sent in your check or called to pay by credit card, we will also be checking to get your 
membership paid in full.  At this point and time of the year, we depend on the membership and sponsor-
ships for events, to have money to pay our bills on time.  Therefore, by the middle of December this year, 
we do not want any outstanding bills or invoices.  We should be able to have a balanced budget and not 
have to carry over any cost or revenue that is due in 2019 into 2020. 
 
The Executive Committee is in the process of changing our monthly information, to our board.  It will be up 
to date and know where our finances stand each month.  That will be both Expenditures and Revenue.  
We met with our CPA last week and will be meeting again this week.  Our budget each year should be 
workable from the first month until the last.   As individual members of the Chamber of Commerce, we all 
should be mindful and fulfill our responsibilities, as we would expect others to do as well.  As members, if 
we donôt keep our responsibilities up to date and paid then we never have a clear balance, due to out-
standing revenue or even outstanding expenditures, for the month.  We need to have these monies that 
are due paid in each month, to pay out expenditures each month. 
 
Our golf tournament will be held June 7th at the Berea Country Club.  The Spoonbread Festival Entertain-
ment Committee and our Golf Scramble Committee have been hard at work.  We are trying to cut out un-
necessary expenditures, where we can and seems to be working.  If your committee has not met, please 
call your committee  together and get started, even if it seems early.  Some changes are being made in 
entertainment and the balloon glow, which will substantially save some funds. 

Sincerely,  



  

 

Executive Directorôs Comments Our Gold (Corporate) Partners  

Our Silver (Business) Partners 

Our Bronze (Associate) Partners 
 

Chiropractic Health Solutions 
 

Citizens Guaranty Bank 
 

Christie Cain, Realtor at Century 21 
 

Cumberland Valley National Bank 
 

D&B Electric & Communications 
 

Lakes Funeral Home 
 

Napier Building and Contracting 
 

Novelis, Inc. 
 

Park Community Credit Union 

Join us for a Fun Day of Golf 
 
 

 
I would like to invite you to make up a team and come network with 
other business owners and managers at the 27th Annual Berea 
Chamber of Commerce Golf Scramble to be held Friday, June 7th at 
the Berea Country Club. 
 
On-site check-in and registration starts at 8:00 a.m. and following a 
few event announcements we will have a 9:00 a.m. shot gun start.  
Several of our hole sponsors will have games and activities as our 
players make their trip around the course.  
 
As they come off the course, our golfers will be served a delicious 
barbeque lunch catered by Danna Turner, owner of the Back Porch 
Smokehouse from Lake Linville.  We will have door prizes and 
awards at approximately 2:30 p.m. in the Club House. 
 
If you are not at golfer and just need a good reason to get out of the 
office for the day, we can always use some volunteers to help with 
registration, signage, lunch, clean up etc. 
 
Lastly, I want to thank the numerous loyal sponsors that make our 
Golf Scramble successful.   
 
Sincerely, 

David  

 


